
Invitation for paper submission_the 10th Asia-Pacific Conference on Combustion 

Dear Colleagues, 

  

The Asia-Pacific Conference on Combustion (ASPACC) is a biennial conference sponsored by the Combustion 

Institute and organized by members of the Asia-Pacific regional sections. The 10th ASPACC will be hosted by the 

Chinese Section of the Combustion Institute, and is scheduled to be held on July 19 to 22, 2015 at Tsinghua 

University in Beijing, China. 

  

On behalf of the ASPACC Program Committee and the Tsinghua University Host Committee, we invite you to submit 

your original, unpublished papers for presentation.  The deadline for submission of full-length manuscripts is March 

15, 2015. 

  

The length of each paper, including the text, figures, tables, and references should be between 4 to 6 pages prepared in 

a single-column format. Single-space all text material, including references, table titles, and figure captions. For more 

detail, please consult the conference website using the link below: (http://aspacc2015.cce.tsinghua.edu.cn/). We also 

request the courtesy of your assistance in distributing this call to your colleagues as well as other avenues of 

announcement that you may be aware of. 

  

Furthermore, in recognition of the increased quality of the papers presented at the ASPACC conferences, the Program 

Committee also plans to follow the tradition of the international combustion symposium in designating distinguished 

papers in selected topics of presentation. Please submit your best works to the conference. 

  

Thanks for your support to ensure the success of this important biennial event for the Asia-Pacific combustion 

community. 

  

Best regards, 

  

  

Conference Chairman 

Chung K. Law 

Tsinghua University/Princeton University 

  

Chairman of the Local Organizing Committee 

Qiang Yao 

Tsinghua University 

 

Flyer for 10th ASPACC 

http://aspacc2015.cce.tsinghua.edu.cn/

